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From,

Chris Miller

31, Harvard Drive

Dallas, TX – 307445

USA

To,

Ms. Jessica Hamilton

66-B, Bloom Apartments

Dallas, TX – 307720

USA

Dear Ms. Hamilton

It is with great pleasure that on behalf of ABC Communications Ltd., I’d like to inform you that you have bee selected for the post Senior Sales Manager in the company.

Just to remind you, you had earlier sent in a job application for the post of a Company Assistant, after which you sat for the interview, at the end of it all, you emerged as one of the best applicants.

Attached are two copies of our employment agreement. Kindly sign them and return one copy to us. Also enclosed is a document with your job duties & responsibilities and your pay package. We expect you to join the company on October 1, 2011.
Please feel free to contact us if you any questions on (334) 210 6077.

Congratulations and welcome to ABC Communications Ltd.

Sincerely,

Chris Miller

HR Manager

ABC Communications Ltd.
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